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(FROM THE SAME.)

Edinburoh,

June 27th, 1889,

My Dear Professor Seth,

I am very glad to learn Lliat you are advancing your
standard, and very willing to help the forward march. I
know not, however, that I can add anything to my former
testimonial to your merits, unless in what regards time. If
three years add considerably to the value of good wine, I
feel sure that t'ley must add infinitely more considerably, in
respect of maturity, of experience in teaching, of thought
in one's own mind, to the value and usefulness of a Professor
at a University, especially in the department of Philosophy.

With all good wishes, I am
Yours most faithfully,

J. H. STIRLING


